
November 15, 1984 

 The Mt. Joy Township Supervisors held their regular meeting on Thursday, 

November 15, 1984 at 7:00 p.m. at the township municipal building on Hoffman Home 

Road.  All members were present.   

 The minutes were approved by motion of Glenn Snyder, 2
nd

 by Jim Neth, carried.   

 The treasurer’s report was approved by motion of Neth, 2
nd

 by Snyder, carried.   

 A motion was made by Neth to pay our annual contribution to the Adams County 

SPCA, which was overlooked when annual contributions were made, 2
nd

 by Harry Hilbert, 

carried.   

 David Cool plans were tentatively approved by motion of Snyder, 2
nd

 by Neth, 

carried.   

 Krug Road - Snyder talked to former supervisor Myers was informed that the road 

was vacated approximately 30 years ago.  Supervisors will have Sam Teeter check this 

situation.   

 Mr. Hansford seems to be complying with the township ordinance.   

 White Church - check on whether they have building permit.   

 Snyder was at flood plain meeting with Dean Shultz and state men- it was decided 

to have about one mile in our township studied, graded and mapped, so we have some 

guidelines.   

 Solid Waste Management Plan meeting - was held in Gettysburg - must have solid 

waste plan for municipalities.  County to do so on county-wide basis.  Cost - $50,000. 

Supervisors to sign agreement and appoint representative to be on this board.  (Mt. Joy’s 

share is $469.00).  Motion made by Snyder to participate in this program, 2
nd

 by Hilbert, 

carried.   

 Gettysburg Area Rec Department seeking financial support for the coming year.   

 Also, seeking support from Mt. Joy Township is the Littlestown Senior Center, and 

the Adams County SPCA.   

 Budget for the year 1985.  Total budget $345.394.00.  Taxes will be lowered to 3 

mills.  Budget tentatively adopted.  Secretary to advertise budget.   

 “Food for Thought” - Supervisors learned at their annual convention that Revenue 

Sharing is requiring all township facilities to be equipped for the handicapped and also 

every job must have a job description and this it to be kept on file.   

 Meeting adjourned at 8:27 p.m. by motion of Snyder, 2
nd

 by Neth, carried.   

 Submitted by Barbara J. Snyder, secretary.   

  


